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Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for allowing us to have a voice and express our wishes and opinions.

I am a resident of Thornhill Park, the city of Melton. I have built my property there and 1 live there now. I and
other residents were promised that we would have easy access to the freeway making it easier for us to go to
work and return home quicker.

Unfortunately, none of the promises has been fulfilled, we the residents there, feel isolated and disconnected
from the other people.

We find it very hard to go to work, to take the kids to school, or to go to the shops and buy food for our family.
Our friends and relatives avoid visiting us due to the long and busy roads.

That makes us unhappy in our dream home, which was built with happiness. Our day-to-day life is not as happy
as we expected. Our kids can not enjoy the activities as other kids have. Also driving long distances going up to
Melton using the freeway, then driving back down around the neck bottled, cost us more money, as we have to
spend more money on petrol.

All this makes our lives more miserable and harder than we expected when we signed the building contract.
Could you please consider something to do for Thornhill Park? We should be given priority as we feel we are
locked in the village with no shopping centre or any entertainment.

Many Thanks,





